
May 15, 2025 

Dear Dr. Williams: 

On behalf of the Johns Hopkins Alumni Association, it is our privilege to let you know that you 

have been selected to receive the Distinguished Alumnus Award. This prestigious award 

reflects the gratitude and appreciation we feel toward alumni like you who exemplify the Johns 

Hopkins tradition of excellence through their personal accomplishments, professional 

achievement or humanitarian service.  

As you know, Johns Hopkins is a community that fosters bold ideas and pathbreaking research 

driven by excellence and ingenuity. From our laboratories to our classrooms, in the work of our 

faculty across disciplines from medicine and public health to international studies and 

philosophy, Johns Hopkins is marshaling its expertise to make a meaningful impact on the world 

– and our alumni are integral to our mission.  

The celebration of your award will take place on two occasions. Kasia Batorski, director of 

constituent engagement, SAIS, will be in touch with you regarding the presentation of your 

award at SAIS. The Alumni Council will also invite you and a guest to a dinner this fall where you 

will be recognized with other award recipients; more details will follow. 

We offer you our congratulations and thank you for your many contributions to Johns Hopkins 

University.  

Sincerely, 

Ronald J. Daniels                                                         Mary Ann Dickson, A&S ’97 

President                                                                      President 

Johns Hopkins University                                           Johns Hopkins Alumni Association 

 


